
 

    PTFA FRIENDSHIP DISCO 
Come and dance the evening away  at the first PTFA event of 2019. Pupils, 

siblings, parents and carers  all  very welcome! 

 

Where:       East Budleigh Village Hall (ex9 7du) 

  When:       Saturday 9th February  5pm-7pm 

Tickets:      2.50  per person – includes a choice of pizza or hotdog and a 
drink. (Please let us know any dietary requirements) 

 

Please send your payment together with full names of attendees to Dee Knill at 
Mill Water School by Wednesday 30th January. Places are limited and will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis. No tickets will be issued, we will 
simply keep a list of your names. The music will not be loud. 

If you are able, help us reduce waste by bringing along a refillable drinks bottle 
and we will happily fill it up for you. 

 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE! 

Please note -Parents/carers must be remain at the disco with their child. 

DISCO 


